
Update on Actions from Council 

 

Additional recommendations on Item 12 insofar as it relates to the Polling District Review 
further to the Oldham (Electoral Changes) Order 2022 
 

On the polling district review item, Council to note that in polling district SM5 the 
Pakistani Community Centre is not available and confirm Bethel Church as the 
replacement polling place/station, to confirm the polling districts and revised polling 
places attached and delegate to the Chief Executive as Returning Officer and as 
acting Returning Officer, after consultation with group leaders, should any polling 
place be unavailable the designation of any replacement polling place/station. 

 


